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Comments: Holland Lake is  hidden gem nestled in one of the last wilderness areas in our country. This

proposed development would destroy this natural beauty.  It is like taking an area if Orange County, CA and

plopping down in an area it doesn't belong.  People love coming to this area to experience what they can't find at

home.  The commercialization of wilderness should not be allowed.  I expect the Forest Service to preserve and

protect areas like this.  This is a horrendous idea and one being developed strictly for money with no regard to

how it changes such a beautiful place.  There has to be people with the fortitude and passion to keep our

wilderness just that.  The Crown of the Continent will end up like every other beautiful place that is overtaken and

developed by people with deep pockets fir their own personal enjoyment while actually destroying what makes it

special.  The Bitterroot has turned into a bedroom community of California.  This cannot happen in the Swan.

There is too much at stake.  It would be the beginning of the end.


